
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 28 By Councillor Young for answer by 

the Convener of the Transport and 
Environment Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 3 May 2018  

   

Question  Following a public meeting on 8th October, and a petition of 

over 1200 names asking for road safety measures on 

Bo’ness Road in South Queensferry, a period of road usage 

monitoring was carried out. The results of the meant that a 

decision was taken by the Convenor and the Road Safety 

Team that no measures would be put in place. The 

Convenor was asked on the 20th February if she would 

attend a follow up public meeting to explain this decision 

and hear from residents about their concerns. 

Despite a verbal reminder to both the Convenor (at the 

March Full Council) and the Administration Councillor, 

Norman Work (in early April), there is still no response. 

Will the Convenor agree to attend a public meeting with the 

South Queensferry Community about this issue? 

Answer   
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